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„Research funding and career development“ 
Researchers are increasingly faced with expectations to 

raise third-party funds if they want to pursue a 
successful research career. Yet, applying for third-

party funds is not an end in itself and could even be 
detrimental to research careers, if disconnected from 

own scientific or life plans or scientific goals. This 
workshop, thus, aims to clarify which kinds of 

funding opportunities are suitable for the 
participants’ respective purposes. In addition, it 

offers insights into the objectives and practices of 
research funding institutions and peer review 

procedures. 

Lecturer:        Dr. Beate Scholz 
Date: Friday,  june 10 th 2016 (9.00-17.00)
Place: Seminarraum Röntgenweg 11, Tübingen
Registration: baw@cin.uni-tuebingen.de  

until may 27 th 2016


